
20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of all Nursery and Toddler Children 

 

We hope you are all keeping well in these unusual and difficult circumstances.  

 

As you may be aware, the guidelines change on a daily basis from the Government.  We are 

in the process of phoning families who we believe may fall into the Government’s guidelines 

on key workers.  Children of outlined key workers can essentially come to school.   

 

May we remind you that children coming to school should be avoided where possible in 

terms of limiting the spread of coronavirus. Therefore, if you have alternative childcare 

that is suitable ie not with an elderly person over the age of 70, then this would still be our 

recommendation.    

 

If you believe you fall into the keyworker role and will need childcare and you have not 

been contacted by the school, please ring the school office to speak to staff to discuss 

this and clarify the situation.   

 

Provision will be available at Millfields for those identified children from 8.30 to 3.15, 

Monday to Friday.  Please note there will be no additional hours ie breakfast and teatime.   

 

Many thanks again for your support and co-operation. 

 

 

Lynne Emery 

Headteacher  

Millfields Nursery School Community Services 

Lichfield Road, Bloxwich, Walsall, WS3 3LU 

 

Headteacher : Miss Lynne Emery 

Telephone : 01922 714830 

Fax : 01922 405136 

        Email : postbox@millfields-n.walsall.sch.uk 

Website : www.millfieldsnursery.co.uk 
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